
Archivist Report for Panel 61 Assembly Meeting October 1-3, 2021  

 

I met with Diane M., the Panel 58 Archivist, and she demonstrated the Archives site and the uploading 
of scanned documents. Due to some technical issues, we will need to meet again to ensure the scanning 
process is occurring correctly.  

I have met with my assistant at the storage unit and have started sorting through remaining plastic bins 
to inventory what is left to scan and what textile items will need to remain stored. It is truly an honor to 
review the notebooks that those in past service have documented for the Area 9 history. 

I have spoken with the storage facility and hope to be moving to a smaller (and cheaper) unit for storage 
as soon as one is available.  

Once the technical issues are resolved, I will need to me with the Panel 61 Technology Coordinator 
discuss and review the Archives site and clarify the storage functions of the website. This meeting may 
need to occur at the February AWSC and face-to-face.  

In humble service, 

Tina M. 
Archivist Panel  61 


